
Stewardship Saturday! 
The Villages Charter School was founded on 

Core Values of  
Hospitality,  
Hard Work,  

Stewardship  
and Creativity.   

These are more than words on a pretty poster or framed  
artwork.  This is how we make decisions and operate each 

and every day. This year, we’ve implemented an opportunity 
to experience our Core Values in real life.  

Join fellow parents for our first ever bi-annual Stewardship 
Saturday!    Let’s roll up our sleeves and show our PRIDE for 

our beautiful campus.

When: Saturday, September 23rd 
at 8:00 am 

Where:  Meet in front of VHS  
We will have all types of tasks to perform across all campuses 

so everyone is welcome! 

To volunteer please visit h�ps://goo.gl/y43RM3  and sign up. 

Any questions, please contact  
diane.denicola@thevillages.com 

https://goo.gl/y43RM3




Dear Charter School Parent, 

Buffalo P.R.I.D.E. has announced the postponement of the Closet Clutter Sale.  Closet Clutter has been 
rescheduled for Saturday, October 14th

 from 8:00 until Noon in the west  parking lot of The Villages High School.     

Below please find the list of the school clubs, groups and organizations that are participating.  The money raised is 

used for the groups’ activities for the school year.  With over 20 groups involved, there is likely to be a club or group 

that your son or daughter is part of that is looking for your help.  Please look over the list below and let the contact 

person associated with your child’s club or group know how you can be of assistance.  There are many ways to get 

involved. 

You can… 

1. Volunteer to help sort and price items prior to the sale

2. Volunteer on Saturday, October 14th
 any time from 6:00 am (set up) until clean up about 1:00 pm

3. Donate yard sale items to your child’s group or club

4. Talk up Closet Clutter Sale with your parent friends – make the event a happening!

Closet Clutter Sale promises to be a win-win event for all involved.  Each club, group, or organization earns money 

which can be used for their group, students earn community service hours, and parents earn parent involvement hours 

for their valuable volunteer hours.  Not to mention it is a great shopping opportunity and Christmas is right around the 

corner!! 

High School  Groups   259-3777 
Art Club : Elizabeth Heathman 

Elizabeth.heathman@tvcs.org 

Band and Color Guard: Deborah Fraser 
Deborah.fraser@tvcs.org 

Criminal Justice:  Jessica Higgins 

livenlearn0907@yahoo.com 

Culinary:  John Woods 
John.woods@tvcs.org 

Golden Girls: Kelly Fairchild 

Kelly_Fairchild@unifirst.com 
Interact:  Stephanie Fermung 

smfernung@gmail.com 

Key Club: Elizabeth Heathman 
Elizabeth.heathman@tvcs.org 

Media Center:  Amy Logel 

logela@lake.k12.fl.us 

NHS:  Greory Brooks, Carter Draney 
Gregory.brooks@tvcs.org 

SHOC/HOCA: Eva Ball   

eva.ball@tvcs.org  

 Middle School  259-4400 
Art:  Amanda Russo  (Intermediate Center and MS) 

amanda.russo@tvcs.org 

Band:  Kevin Blackstock   
kevin.blackstock@tvcs.org 

Golden Girls: Dana Coleman   

dana.coleman@myfloridahouse.gov 

Interact: Dawn Tripp    
dawn.tripp@tvcs.org 

NJHS:  Christine Ling 

Christine.Ling@tvcs.org 

Elementary School  259-2300 
Intermediate Choir:  Hunter Britton 

hunter.britton@tvcs.org 

Buffalo Strings:  Janis Pascarella; Wendy Quintero 

janis.pascarella@tvelc.com 
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Closet Clutter Yard Sale
Saturday, Oct. 14 8:00 am - noon

We are currently registering groups that want to participate in 
the Closet Clutter. 

This very successful fundraiser is unique in that each group is able 
to raise funds for their own particular needs.  We generally have 
anywhere from 15 – 20 different groups participating to raise money 
for supplies, events, donations, anything that group might need 
moving forward in the school year. 

Each group is responsible for gathering their items for sale, 
volunteers to run the booth, tables to display items.  The best way 
to handle this is to find a parent willing to head up this event for 
parent involvement hours.  There will be a one hour meeting the 
week prior to the event that will be an informational hour for those 
that attend.

If your class, group, organization or club is interested in 
participating in this great event, please send me the following 
information:

Name of Group: 
Parent In Charge (PIC): 
Email Address of PIC and teacher: 
Phone of PIC 

Please feel free to contact me with any questions at celaufersky@embarqmail.com 

Thanks! 
Carol Laufersky 




